
 

Funding for this initiative was made possible (in part) by Providers’ Clinical Support System for Medication-Assisted Treatment (5U79TI024697) from SAMHSA. The views 
expressed in written conference materials or publications and by speakers and moderators do not necessarily reflect the official policies of the Department of Health and Hu-
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The Oklahoma Osteopathic Association is accredited by the American Osteopathic Association to provide osteopathic con-
tinuing medical education for physicians. The OOA designates this program for a maximum of 8 AOA Category 1-A credits 
and will report CME and specialty credits commensurate with the extent of the physician’s participation in this activity. 
Application for CME credit has been filed with the American Academy of Family Physicians. Determination of credit is 
pending. AAFP Prescribed credit is accepted by the American Medical Association as equivalent to AMA PRA Category 1 
Credit™ toward the AMA Physician’s Recognition Award. When applying for the AMA PRA, Prescribed credit earned must 
be reported as Prescribed credit, not as Category 1.

The course is free of charge to registrants. 

                                                               Nearly 80% of opioid-ad-
dicted persons do not receive treatment for their ad-
diction because of limited treatment capacity, financial 
obstacles, social stigma and other barriers to care. This 
course will provide training and clinical mentorship to 
practicing physicians and physicians-in-training who 
wish to include office-based treatment of opioid de-
pendence in their practices.
 
Medication-assisted treatments are more effective than 
alternatives such as detoxification and offered “drug-
free” rehabilitation. However, one of the barriers to 
implementing medication-assisted treatments is the 
limited knowledge and experience among Oklahoma 
prescribers in how to safely use medications and man-
age opioid dependence. 

This course is being provided by the American Acad-
emy of Addiction Psychiatry (AAAP) and the Amer-
ican Osteopathic Academy of Addiction Medicine 
(AOAAM) with the intention to train clinicians about 
the effectiveness of medication used for treating opioid 
addiction in order to more effectively address this pub-
lic health crisis and is designed for those who have the 
intention to prescribe buprenorphine.  

About the course 

Lunch will be provided free of charge and is sponsored by the 
Oklahoma State Medical Association, the American College 
of Osteopathic Family Physicians Oklahoma Society and the 
Osteopathic Founders Foundation.

Register online at  http://bit.do/mat2016  by August 19, 2016. 
Questions? Contact Justina Andonian at 401-524-3076 or
justina@aaap.org.

Embassy Suites Downtown/Medical Center
741 N Phillips Ave
Oklahoma City, OK

This course is open to any licensed medical professional who 
is interested in prescribing buprenorphine. You must stay the 
entire eight hours to qualify for a waiver. A sign-in/sign-out 
will be required.


